
Christian Roadman <croadman@portlandmaine.gov>

Fwd: Windows 
1 message

Sam Reiche <reiche.sam@gmail.com> Fri, Sep 7, 2018 at 10:23 AM
To: croadman@portlandmaine.gov

Hi Christian-
 
The revised window package is attached, which now includes the current casement windows on page 11 of the pdf. Please let me know if you need anything else,
or if we can proceed with these two revised windows. The inspection fee check for 765 Congress should also be arriving by early next week. 
 
Thank you. 
Sam
 
Sam Reiche 
Cell: 207-939-6308
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